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To the LWDH Management Team: 
 
The LWDH Board of Directors fully supports the COVID-19 plan that the hospital team and 
community partners have developed, which includes the potential needs of all members of the 
communities the hospital serves. 
 
The community can be confident that the specific health care services related to COVID-19 have 
been considered, planned for, and are in place should they be needed.  Thank you for your 
leadership and for reaching out to our community and forming important partnerships to help fight 
this pandemic. 
 
To All LWDH Staff and Professional Staff: 
 
We wish to acknowledge every staff member for their dedication, for leaving the security of their 
homes and families, and coming to work every day. 
 
We recognize they are following the strict precautions put in place to protect themselves, their 
families, and the community. We acknowledge the anxiety that working in these conditions can 
cause and we want you to know that the Board fully supports you. 
 
We appreciate that they do their work every day to help those in our communities who are ill and 
to protect those who are there to support loved ones from becoming ill.  Some of the new safety 
protocols are difficult, but necessary, and we thank you for embracing those changes.  Our 
community is lucky to have such dedicated staff and we know they appreciate all you are doing. 
 
To the Community: 
 
As your community’s hospital representatives, the LWDH Board of Directors would also like to 
thank our communities for following the COVID-19 rules; stay home as much as possible, wash 
your hands frequently, and practice physical distancing. We acknowledge there are many of you 
providing volunteers services, donating to the Lake of the Woods District Hospital Foundation, or 
helping others during this challenging time and we want to say thank you. 
 
We see our local business community providing donations and services at a difficult time, yet also 
following these rules, and we want to say thank you for doing your part to help keep us safe. 
 
 
 

 


